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Submission No. 080

| wish to speak to Council about my submission
No

Do you have any feedback on the overall increases to our fees and
charges?

The increase in fees for access to the forestry blocks is utterly
ridiculous! Where is the planning and oversight from the Council on
this matter. Surely, this cannot have been a surprise - the forestry
blocks (one of which I've invested in for nearly quarter of a century)
needed to know that this was a risk? What justification is being
provided for a nearly 1200% increase in the roading access?

Do you have any other feedback on the fees and charges?

Need more help?

Find our documentation here






